
 

Public Meeting 

Cornwall, Prince Edward Island 
 

A public meeting was held at the Cornwall Civic Centre, Cornwall, Prince Edward Island on 

Wednesday, March 4, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Minerva McCourt.  Mayor McCourt welcomed 

residents and introduced Deputy Mayor Gary Ramsay, Councillors Jill MacIsaac, Peter Meggs, 

Chief Administrative Officer Kevin McCarville, Town Planning and Development Officer Dean 

Lewis and Administrative Assistant, Stephanie Cairns.  Regrets were given on behalf of 

Councillors Dawson and Barnes. 

 

Notice of this meeting was placed in The Guardian on February 21, 2015 and again on March 2, 

2015. 

 

Mayor McCourt called upon Kevin McCarville who noted the purpose of the meeting was to 

receive feedback on proposed amendments to the Planned Unit Residential Development (PURD) 

Development Scheme for Riverview Place Subdivision. 

 

A slide show presentation was made by the CAO outlining proposed changes by the Developers of 

the Riverview Place Subdivision (Parcel ID No. 684621) to the Development Scheme for Lots 16, 

17, and 18. 

 

At this time the floor was opened to receive feedback.  

 

There were no comments brought forward. 

 

There were approximately 12 people in attendance.  

 

Mayor McCourt thanked everyone for attending the meeting and for their comments. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 7:10p.m. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                

MINERVA McCOURT                 KEVIN McCARVILLE 

MAYOR                                  CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER      


